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August 24, 2016 

Christian Sottile, Dean 
Professor of Architecture 
Savannah College of Art and Design 
229 Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard 
Savannah, GA 31402-3146 
  
 
 
Greetings, 
 
After reviewing the Interim Progress Program Report submitted by Savannah College of 
Art and Design, the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) has concluded that 
the IPR is accepted as having demonstrated satisfactory progress toward addressing 
deficiencies identified in the most recent Visiting Team Report.  No further reporting is 
required until the Architecture Program Report (APR) is due for your next NAAB visit.   
 
The term of accreditation stands. The next visit will be in 2021. The program is 
required to continue submitting an Annual Statistical Report through the ARS.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the NAAB office. 

  

Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
 
 

Scott C. Veazey, AIA 
President 


